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July 12th, 2020 
 
It is with deepest regret that we must announce that the 2020 Las Vegas Hockey Festival -                 
September 2020 - will not be held due to the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic.               
Our primary concern is the health and safety of our guests and staff. With the number of                 
cases continuing to rise, questions still surrounding safety protocols, and the constantly            
changing restrictions by government entities, we don’t feel confident in our ability to hold the               
event at this time.  
 
While we know many were looking forward to playing in the 2020 Las Vegas Hockey Festival,                
the last thing we want to do is cancel a tournament at the last minute; knowing the effect it                   
has on those who took time off from work and committed to transportation and lodging. 
 
We are still hopeful that we will be able to return to the ice for our 2021 tournaments! While                   
we are still planning for the 2021 Las Vegas Women’s Hockey Classic (January) and the 2021                
Las Vegas Hockey Classic (February-March), we will not begin the registration process unless             
we are confident the tournament will be possible.  
 
We appreciate the overwhelming amount of support we have received and hope to see you all                
in 2021. 
 
Gabbie Castellon 
Tournament Director 
California Hockey Productions 
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